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 Dansville students participated in a virtual Career Day on March 30th. Students had an opportunity to 

view a presentation and ask questions of people who work in various fields. Our students enjoyed the 

event and it provided a valuable learning experience. We appreciate the 20 presenters who were 

willing to give their time to share information with our students. 

 

 Dansville High School students participated in the SAT and PSAT testing. These national tests are 

aligned to the standards that are taught to the students in Dansville. The PSAT tests for grades 8-10 

are supported by data that serve as a predictor of how a student will perform on the actual SAT 

college entrance exam. By using this yearly data, teachers, parents and students can notice gaps in 

learning and address skill deficits to help students improve. This also provides valuable data for 

students who are in need of extension opportunities or advanced classes. 

 

 

 


